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21 October 2015

Mr A Albury

Regional Director

NSW Department of Planning and Environment

Western Region

PO Box 58

DUBBO NSW 2830

Dear Mr Albury
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Windradyne/Llanarth RE1-R1 zone Boundary Alteration Planning Proposal

| refer to the abovementioned matter.

Council resolved at its Ordinary Meeting held 16 September 2015 to prepare and
submit a Planning Proposal under Section 55 of the Environmental Planning and
Assessment Act 1979 to amend the RE1-R1 zone boundary at Llanarth and

Windradyne.

Please find enclosed all the required documentation for the Planning Proposal to
proceed to the Gateway for consideration.

If you have any queries please contact Mr Nicholas Murphy of Council’'s Environmental
Planning & Building Services Department on 02 6333 6514.

Yours faithfully
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R Denyer

ACTING DIRECTOR
ENVIRONMENTAL, PLANNING & BUILDING SERVICES
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